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Ottawa, August 9th, 19b0. 

Dr. K. C. Charron, 
Chief, Industrial Health Division, 
Department of National Health and Welfare, 
Ottawa, Ontario. 

Dear Sir: 

Re: Arsenic Disposal Con Mine Yellowknife 

With further reference to my letter of August 
4th, with which I forwarded to you a recent letter from 
Mr. W. G. Jewitt, I now enclose a copy of a letter dated 
August 4th from The Consolidated Mining and Smelting Company 
of Canada, Limited, signed by the company's General Super- 
intendent of Exploration and also by their Chief Engineer, 
together with the enclosures mentioned therein. 

I would be obliged if, after studying the enclosed 
material, you would return it, complete, to this office for 
our files. 

Our Chier Inspector, Mr. K. J. Christie, is at 
present in the Yukon and will not be available for the Yellow- 
knife District until some time in the early part of September. 

Encls. 

Yours very truly, 

G. E. B. Sinclair, 
Chier, Lands Division. 
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